
 

 

 Dear JSL Parents and Sponsors, 
 
Sunday, October 27th, the Junior Symphony League will host our ONLY annual fundraiser – 
the JSL Monster Bowl 2024 at Green Acres Bowling Alley from 6-8 p.m.  All proceeds from 
Monster Bowl benefit East Texas Youth Orchestra, Women’s Symphony League scholarships, 
and local music education. 
 
Below are the details for the event:   
 

 JSL members will enjoy bowling, pizza, drinks, a costume contest, door prize 
drawings, a DJ, and desserts.  

 Attendance is mandatory as part of the JSL commitment.  
 Each member is required to raise at least $50 in pledges, which will earn the 

member one (1) Windsor credit.   
 Up to two (2) additional Windsor credits may be earned by raising two additional $50 

pledges.  In other words, raising $100 will earn the member two (2) credits or raising 
$150 will earn the member three (3) credits.  The maximum that can be earned 
based on pledges collected is three (3) credits.   

 The member should collect the pledges at the time of commitment by the sponsor. 
 Each member may bring 1 guest for $15.  All guests should be preregistered.  The 

member will receive one (1) Windsor credit for bringing a guest. 
 Each JSL member will receive one (1) Windsor credit for wearing a costume and one 

(1) additional credit will be given for the best girl, boy, and couple costumes.  
 This year, instead of asking JSL members to bring snacks, we are offering a Monster 

Bowl 2024 t-shirt for purchase.  The purchase of one t-shirt will earn you one (1) 
Windsor credit.  The purchase of two t-shirts will earn you two (2) credits.  While you 
may purchase as many t-shirts as you like, the maximum credits that can be earned 
based on t-shirt purchases is two (2) credits.  The pre-sale purchase price of t-shirts 
is $20.  After September 5, the price will be $25. 

 
In summary, your JSL member can receive many Windsor credits by participating fully in this 
event!   
 
Please note, you will also receive this instruction letter with the pledge forms via email.  
Although we are offering the option to fill out and mail in pledge cards, we prefer that your 
JSL members collect the money from their sponsors and then make the pledge payment 
online. Please go online to www.wsltyler.org and choose JSL Monster Bowl from the drop-
down menu.  
 



 

 

Of course, we would love to have the entire evening completely underwritten with donations 
above and beyond the students’ pledges, so that 100% of the money that they raise will 
directly benefit music education.  Please consider contributing at one of the levels on the 
attached sheet.  NOTE:  Underwriting donations DO NOT count towards the JSL service 
credits.  Only pledges count toward service credits.  
 
We are looking forward to a “ghoul time”! Please call us with any questions you may have.  
 
Sincerely,  
Christie Schultz and Margo Hillin     Christie: (713) 560-3467 
Monster Bowl 2024 Co-Chairs      Margo: (903) 343-7355 
 

 
Use this QR Code to: 
- Buy Guest Tickets 
- Buy a T-Shirt(s) 
- Make a Pledge 
 
https://igfn.us/form/f7LTJQ 

 

 
 
 
 


